
From :

	

Tina Nickerson <tlnick@live .ca >
Sent :

	

November-18-12 7 :53 P M
To :

	

Office

Subject:

	

Shelburne - Proposed Boundary Change

I am respectfully against the proposed boundary change to divide Shelburne County . We need to have our voice heard and
represented as fairly as any other county .

Thank you ,

Tina Nickerso n
Cape Sable Island, Shelburne County
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